

June 16, 2020

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat **Common Council Members**

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote item 20-0799, Resolution authorizing the La Crosse Regional Airport to accept Federal funds under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (H.R. 478, Public Law 116-36).

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jan a Turner

Ian Turner

Airport Director



OFFICERS • Chairman: Andrea Richmond, Vice Chairman: Neil Duresky MEMBERS • Mike Giese, Carol Kratz, Jim Bloedorn, Jeff Wrobel, Jeff Sexton